
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Laurie McDermottlfm320@aol.com

Date: 3/4/2017 7:59:55 AM
Subject: Re: Thank you!

We're so glad that you stopped by. I'll keep in touch with you. Have safe travels.

Danny
________________________________________
From: Laurie McDermott <lfm320@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, March 3, 2017 12:38 PM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: Thank you!

Dear Danny,
It was so good to meet you and Lt. Governor
Bryant. I can't thank you enough for the time and interest. I will be seeing Riley this afternoon and will tell him that you may be visiting 
him. It would mean the world to him.

Will greatly appreciate your reaching out to the people you mentioned . Below is my contact information which you are welcome to 
share. I look forward to hearing from you and again my sincere thanks!
Laurie McDermott

Cell 954-629-7854
Home 954-474-2245
Lfm320@aol.com

Sent from my iPhone
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